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As we look back on the past year, we are proud of the progress CSOPA has made. In the face of
COVID-borne adversity, the studio managed to continue presenting performances and classes for the
youth of the community.

We are very grateful for the aid we received from local businesses and families that allowed us to
continue thriving. Our upcoming shows showcase the excellent talent within our community, and our
staff continues to work hard to support these efforts.

This year, we’ve introduced new programs that have been met with solid attendance and engagement.
The decision to increase tuition was not easy, but it has been necessary for the organization to stabilize
and recover after the challenges of COVID.

With continued dedication from our performers, staff, and supporters, we are in a good position to move
forward into the next year. We are so excited to continue developing opportunities for youth to further
their education in the arts.

Sincerely,

Katie Sallenbach
Board Chair


